
Dear Briarwood Family, 

Wow.  This was absolutely the strangest 
summer.  We hope that you are happy and 
healthy and doing well. 

Camp is so much better with kids in it.  This 
summer we learned—again—how much we 
love Briarwood.  The sounds of laughter, of 
kids splashing in the pool and of Color War 
song practice.  The sights of campers paddling 
kayaks, of counselors giving piggyback rides to 
their campers and of smiles ear to ear.  The impromptu games of basketball on 

Center Court, the quick games of gaga before 
next period, the one more time down the Zoom 
Floom before lunch.   

We could go on and on and on.  And on.   

These remembrances warm our hearts and we 
have missed everyone so much.  We can’t wait 
to do it all (and more!) in 2021.  Join us! 

[Ed. note: yes, these are pictures from our Fall 
2019 Bugle.  It’s not like we had new ones . . . ] 

SUMMER 2021 CANNOT GET HERE SOON ENOUGH! 

COME TO OUR BRIARWOOD HALLOWEEN 
SPOOKTACULAR ON OCTOBER 25, 2020 
It’s time to reconnect!  Get in the spirit a few days early and 
join us at our open air Tenth Annual Briarwood Halloween Spooktacular on 

Sunday, October 25 from 12 pm to 2 pm, 
rain or shine (but it never rains here).  All 
are welcome to attend.  Bring friends!   
Come masked (definitely), in costume (if 
you’d like) and see your camp friends in 
their Halloween finest!  We’ll have trick or 
treating around camp, food, activities, 
surprises as well as prizes for some well-
costumed campers, staff and families.  It is 
always a lot of fun!   

“Printed whenever we get around to it.” 
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Important Camp Information 

• Camp Address 

1380 Creek Road 

Furlong, PA  18925 

• Phone Number 

215-598-7143 

• Fax Number 

215-598-9813 

• Email Address 

office@briarwooddaycamp.com 

• Website 

www.briarwooddaycamp.com 

DON’T 
FORGET! 

The deadline 
for securing 
Briarwood’s 
early prices is September 
30.  Lock in early and 
join in the fun!  See our 
website for details.  
PLEASE NOTE:  if you 
rolled over your 2020 
tuition to 2021, you’ll 
pay 2020 rates but we 
still need you to reenroll 
your camper(s) so we can 
be sure we have up to 
date information.  

CALLING ALL GROUPS 

Briarwood is available for 
group functions such as 
school outings, retreats, 
company picnics, parties, 
sports camps, scout events 
and much, much more - call 
us for more info! 

Like us on 
Facebook!  
Follow us on 
Instagram! 
We post good 
stuff! 

LOVE BRIARWOOD? 
 
 
 

REFER A NEW FAMILY 
TO BRIARWOOD AND 
GET $100 FOR EACH 

REFERRAL!  


